
From: Pauline Reisner [mailto:preisner6299@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 1:07 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: AA Jesuit Community Special Exception Use 
 
To:   Planning and Development Services, City of Ann Arbor 
From:  Pauline Reisner, owner of 1901 Lorraine Place, AA 48104 
Re:  Special Exception Use request for 1919 Wayne Street 
 
This notice is to indicate my support for approval of the Special Exception Use request by the 
Ann Arbor Jesuit Community.  I support  
the request to allow 1919 Wayne to be used as a functional family unit.   
 
Please contact me by this email address or 734-995-5229 if more information is needed. 
Thanks,  
Pauline Reisner 
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